## Embassy of Norway, Tallinn Ambassador Mr. Marius Dirdal emb.tallinn@mfa.no

Riigi Tugiteenuste Keskus Ms. Laura Pikkoja laura.pikkoja@rtk.ee

Re: EMP and Norway grants

Project name: Estonian - Norwegian Cooperation Towards a Sustainable Architectural Education

and Diverse Creative Output

**Project no:** 2014-2021.1.01.22-0022 **Planned timeframe:** 15.04.2022 - 31.12.2024

Tallinn, 06th January 2025

## Project deadline extension

Dear Ambassador Mr. Marius Dirdal and Ms. Laura Pikkoja, we are very thankful for your kind support and cooperation within our nations common project to support sustainable architectural education and preserve the legacy of Louis Kahn and his Nordic connections.

We sincerely apologise for miscommunication regarding project deadline delay. For today we are sure, that we have overcome the misunderstandings regarding our renewed management structure and renewed board.

According to our previous communications, and to fulfil the obligations of book-publishing foreseen in project (activity no. 2), we kindly ask you to prolong the due date of the project until 30<sup>th</sup> of April 2025.

Karl Laas, Member of the board

We commonly ask to leave un-noticed any other previous communication.

Thank you for your attention, and may the new 2025 year be a success for us all.

Ott Rätsep, Member of the board

Ingrid Mald, Chairman of the council